
GOXHILL PARISH COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF PARISH COUNCILLOR VACANCY 
TO BE FILLED BY CO-OPTION 

 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a casual vacancy has arisen on 
GOXHILL Parish Council. 
 
If you are interested in applying for co-option onto the Parish Council, 
please contact the Clerk for further information. 
 
The deadline for the return of written applications is Friday 3rd May 2024 at 
12 noon. 
 
Any applications will be considered at the next Full Meeting of the Parish 
Council to be held on Thursday 8th May 2024 at 7pm. 
 
 

Hannah Hepworth 
  Clerk & RFO 

 
 
Dated: 17/04/2024 
 
 
Hannah Hepworth  
goxhillparishcouncil@gmail.com 
01469 531578 
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